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Busing Information Now Available! 

Attention Parents, your child’s busing information for the 2023-24 school year is now 
available on-line.  Please utilize Campus Portal and your username and password for 
viewing your child’s busing information.  We made many changes to routes, stop 
locations, and bus numbers over the summer. It is very important that you take a look at 
this information at this time to verify if everything is correct.  Please talk with your 
student(s) regarding their new busing information to help make the first days of school 
flow smoothly.  

Daycare, High School, Split Household and Open Enrolled busing must be set up every 
year, it does not carry over.  If you need to set up daycare, high school, split household 
or open enrolled transportation please visit the transportation page at: 

 www.crprairie.org 

 Click on Menu 

 Click on Transportation 
 
Requests for transportation must be made prior to August 12, 2023 to ensure a ride on 
the first day of school.  If you have any questions, please contact the Transportation 
Department at 319-848-5204. 
 

http://www.crprairie.org/

